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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/27/2005

From:     Sherry K. Granberry

Comment:
Having been a military dependant who lived in he US and overseas it is very hard to 
track down the owners of copyright to many photos of me and my family over the 
years.

As a scrapbooker and geneologist having copies of relatives to share and create with
are important to me.  
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